
unr-rr- urrnM-flr~rr--u 
~>V~Ust(utJf\-56 Kn-1\-f-.tJIR~~'U . tJ~ttltJCf1 

trt-~!J-11'5-, "lflU(d.flut' 

HOLY TRINITY ARMENIAN APOSTOLIC CHURCH OF GREATER BOSTON 
145 BRATTLE STREET • CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 02138-2296 • TEL. (617) 354-0632 • FAX (617) 354-0631 

REVEREND FATHER MAMPRE A. KOUZOUIAN . 
Pastor 

Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
Attn: Mr. Guy Pontillo, Chief Financial Officer 
630 Second A venue 
New York, New Y~rk 10016-4885 

\ 
Dear Mr. Pontillo: 

19 July 1994 

Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $7,257.00; $5,427.00 towards our July 
Diocesan dues, and $1,830.00 towards our retroactive dues for the year 1994. 

The Holy Trinity Parish Council, at a meeting held on May 23, 1994, voted against 
the payment of the assessment for the Diocesan Youth Ministry Programs. The Youth 
Ministry Department has not fulfilled its intended purpose. Furthermore, Holy Trinity has had 
a salaried Youth Director for several years. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me. 
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